
 

Dear Parents, Welcome to this weeks news….. 

Christmas Panto is coming!  Oh yes it is! 

This year we are taking the children to the pantomime again to see ‘Cinderella’. All pupils from Reception to Year 6 will attend 

this spectacular event at Middlesbrough College on Wednesday 12th December. The cost of this trip is £4 per child including 

transport and, unless your child is on packed lunch, then their lunch is provided too.  The children will be back to school at 

normal time.   

Nursery will be closed on this day due to their school trip later in the week.  Letters to go out next week.   

Christmas at MINI MONSTERZ 

As our Nursery children and 2 Year old provision are too young for the pantomime, we will be taking them to Mini Monsterz. 

The children will play for 2 hours, see Santa and have a drink and biscuit.  We would love parents to join us. Please see the 

letters for more details. 

Payment reminder 

Please make sure all dinner and breakfast money is paid in advance.  If your child is having school dinners, this must be paid 

every Monday morning for the full week.  Breakfast club MUST also be paid for on the day or in advance.  Thank you for your 

support.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Special pen licence awards 

Congratulations to the following children who 

have achieved their pen licence this term.  

Their handwriting is outstanding!  

 
Jessica Curnow 

Sonny Evans 

Evie Walsh 

Abigail Dennis 

Amelia Porcas  

Luke Dunn 

 

Head Teacher’s Awards: For outstanding 

attitude – Well done! 

George Porritt- Mrs Jones 

Joey Parkin – Miss Stonehouse 

Bethany Petty -Mr Fairbridge 

Emily Porritt – Mrs Crame 

Harvey Mackenzie – Mrs Norris 

Citzenship Award– Sophie Owens 

 

Christmas holidays: 

Last day of term Friday 21st December, returning to school Monday 

7th January 2019 

Xmas Performance Dates: 

Rec/Key Stage One performance of ‘The Nativity’ Tuesday 11th 

December @10.00am (ticket info to follow) 

 

Key stage 2 performance of ‘Mr Humbug Sees the Light’ on 

Tuesday 11th December @ 1.30pm or Wednesday 12th @ 6pm 

(ticket info to follow) 

 

  Working together to be the best we can be 

30/11/18 

  
  

 

Children in Need 
HUGE thanks to everyone who helped support Children In Need.  The children 

were very spotty and looked fabulous in their pyjamas.  The grand total was 

just over £100.  Well done everyone!  

 

 

  

Lingdale Primary School Christmas Fayre 
As the festive season is fast approaching, we are accepting donations of raffle and tombola prizes 

for our Christmas Craft Fayre on Monday 10th December. If you have any items for raffle prizes. 

please send them to school with your child.  The Craft Fayre will start at 2pm and each class will 

be selling different items.  

We hope to see you all there! 

 

 
 

Y5/6 97.8% Good 

Y3/4 94% Below 

Y1/2 86.3%  

Well below 

Reception: 91.7%      

Below  

 

This week’s whole 

school attendance: 
92.1% Well below!  

Yearly school 

attendance to date: 

96.3% 

 
Target: 96.6% - Expected 

Standard for all schools.  

Poor attendance 

impacts negatively on 

your child’s potential 

and life chances. 

 


